
UMASS UNIONS UNITED

UMass Amherst Lot 71  
(Lincoln & Massachusetts)
Poster materials will be provided, or bring your own!
Please wear a mask and observe distancing in lot.

Wednesday,  
June 17
10:00AM–NOON 

ACTION:  
CAR/BIKE CARAVAN TO TELL  
THE UMASS BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
“PUT PEOPLE FIRST!”
On June 17th, the UMass Board of Trustees was scheduled to meet to discuss the future 
of our university as we face a global pandemic together. Although they have canceled their 
meeting, it’s crucial that we speak up now. 

UMass President Marty Meehan has said layoffs are “on the table” and that “they will 
happen in some cases,” signaling that he is ready to ask the board to throw workers under 
the bus—the wrong approach.

Tell the board that students, staff, and faculty need them to Put People First:

•	 A SAFE CAMPUS FOR ALL

•	 NO LAYOFFS

•	 NOW MORE THAN EVER, FUND OUR FUTURE!


